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STATEMENT FROM MONROE COUNTY EXECUTIVE ADAM BELLO  
  

ROCHESTER, NY — A matter as significant as the placement of a casino in Rochester should be 
discussed out in the open, in conversations that include members of our state Delegation and 
local officials.  It’s deeply troubling that this community has now been placed in this position of 
debating an issue without knowing the full details of what has been negotiated. 
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